
Power Line Clearance Request 

Date: [Insert Date] 

[Your Name] 

[Your Address] 

[City, State, Zip Code] 

[Email Address] 

[Phone Number] 

 

[Utility Company's Name] 

[Utility Company's Address] 

[City, State, Zip Code] 

 

Dear [Utility Company's Contact Person], 

I am writing to formally request the clearance of vegetation around the power lines located at 

[insert specific location]. Due to the recent growth of trees and shrubs, it has become imperative 

to ensure that there is sufficient clearance to maintain safety and service reliability. 

In the interest of maintaining public safety and preventing potential power outages, I kindly 

request that your team assesses the situation and takes the necessary actions to trim or remove 

any obstructive vegetation. 

I appreciate your attention to this matter and look forward to your prompt response. Please feel 

free to contact me at [phone number] or [email address] should you need any further information 

or to discuss this request. 

Thank you for your cooperation. 

 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 


